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Dear Director, 
 
Please set up an inquiry into Greyhound racing. Its long overdue. Its one 
thing for humans to make money from the suffering of these animals who have 
a central nervous system, can feel pain and have emotional capacity. It's a 
whole other thing to discard them like waste products, like trash and to 
kill thousands of them per year, torturing them in many cases. 
 
We need to show some sophistication and get our humanity and behind 
conducting an extensive inquiry into this.  
 
Currently these animals, these sentient defenseless beings, are being bred 
solely to serve our gambling obsessions. Our hunger for money and the whole 
things wreaks of the most negative of human attributes. This whole 
industry, including that of horse racing needs an overhaul review. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dean Walsh 
 


